Mar, 2008
To: SK’s Valued Customers

From: SK Energy Polymer Business Division
Sub: REACH Status on SK products (PE/PP)

First of all, we are pleased to respond to your request regarding SK Energy’s compliance with

European Regulation “REACH” (Registration Evaluation and Authorization of Chemicals).

SK has been actively preparing to meet the requirements of REACH. We recognize that this

regulation will have a significant impact on companies that make or sell products in EU.

All of PE/PP we produce are composed of some monomers manufactured on our own and

other substances purchased by SK Energy from raw material vendors.

We have finished pre-registration for all monomers that we produce and started to
undertake registration. In case of other substances purchased by SK Energy, we are actively

working with its suppliers to assure raw material availability in REACH.

We have reviewed all relevant substances and the composition for R370Y.
R370Y doesn’t contain any substance of very high concern (SVHC)
Also, R370Y is not restricted in REACH when you manufacture articles with them.

Therefore, there is no problem to export your articles made from R370Y to EU.

To make it sure, we'll keep in contact with raw material suppliers and monitor their REACH
registration activity all the time.

Therefore, we will update all information related REACH activity if there is any change in our
REACH status.

We thank you for your understanding in this matter and for more information, please contact

REACH manager in Polymer business division in SK Energy.

Name: WS, Kim
Tel: +82 2 2121 6489
Fax: +82 2 2121 6909

Email: woosung @skenergy.com

X This letter is only used for your reference and does not have any legal force.



